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Minutes of Management Meeting – Monday 9th April 2018 

Dove Holes CC – 8pm 

Present & Apologies 

Karl Williams P  Alan Johnson  P Mike Wild   Mark Vernon P  

Paul Eyre P  Stefan Fielding   JJ Smith A  Michael Stansfield  P 

Thomas Bellieu P  Martin Cooper  P John Richards     

Ian Halford P  Stephen Croft  P Paul Smith P    

Nichola Halford A  Stephen Monks  P Andrew Tomlinson A    
 

Correspondence 

• Request from Woodley CC to play their under 11 matches on an AstroTurf wicket on the square, 

following successful trial last season 

This was agreed as acceptable.  Woodley must inform their opposition well in advance to make 

sure they don’t bring spikes, and bails should be in pace with an understanding that if the ball 

hits the stumps the batsman is out. 

• Bill Higginbottom querying start of the season.  This was a point for discussion but discussed 

now following as email from Hayfield, the following was decided: 

Following so much heavy and continuing rain (not to mention all that snow) the League has 

decided to postpone the start of the season. First league games will be 28th April with those due 

to be played 21st April moved to 2nd September. 

The two under 17 games scheduled for 23rd and 26th April have been moved to 30th July and 

2nd August - we understand this takes us into the summer holidays, therefore if clubs can agree 

on another date through the summer then the games can be moved. 

• High Lane no second XI. 

High Lane have informed the League that they will not be able to field a second XI for the 2018 

season.  While we looked at moving the next team up from the 2017 division 4, it would have 

meant a complete rejigging of the fixtures and so it has been decided that and High Lane 

Division 5 fixture will be a bye for their opposition.  Those clubs are encouraged to look at either 

holding a friendly against DCCL fringe players not getting a game that weekend, or clubs from 

nearby local leagues who also have a bye. (Cheshire UK Fast League or GMCL) 

Treasurer 

See appendix 1 for full report. 

We are still awaiting High Lane to pay for balls 

Hayfield, High Lane, Old Glossop and Hollingworth to pay League Fees 

High Lane, Hollingworth and Mottram to pay 4C’s affiliation. 

Please pay outstanding monies ASAP to prevent a late payment fine being issued. 

Signatory Mandates 

It was agreed the following be added to the signatories on the League Bank Accounts: Karl Williams 

(League Chairman) Martin Cooper (League Vice Chairman) and Ian Halford (League Secretary) with Mike 

Brown and Bill Higginbottom to be removed 
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Sub-Committees: 

   Junior Cricket 

• The Junior Secretary has approved the moving of junior fixtures 24hrs either way from their 

scheduled date as long as the opposition are in agreement and he is informed 

(dccljuniorsec@btinternet.com) – If agreement is not obtained then the game must be played 

on the set date 

   Finals Committee 

•  Nothing to report 

   League Dinner Committee 

• Date has been confirmed as 9th November @ The Alma Lodge.  Comic to be confirmed. A poster 

will be produced for all clubs to display. 

   Disciplinary Committee 

• Nothing to report 

   Sponsorship Committee 

• Nothing to report 

Any Other Business 

• Scoring system training night, date and venue – a training session for club website 

administrators and scorers will be held at OLD GLOSSOP CC on Monday 23rd April starting at 

8pm 

• Away teams should still score in a traditional scorebook this year. 

• REMINDER: If a team does not have a scorer then when batting a member of that team MUST 

assist in the scorebox at all times.  Where a scorer is present from the opposition, that scorer 

should receive payment of £20 from the team without a scorer 

• We have partnered with gbkits.co.uk to offer our umpires DCCL branded attire for Saturday and 

T20 cricket – follow this link to see what is on offer 

• Due to High Lane’s absence from Division 5 this year, only one team will be relegated and 2 

promoted, with High Lane re-joining in 2019 in Division 6 if possible. 

• A loan system for players not getting a game on Saturdays was discussed.  Whilst this is seen as 

too late in the day to facilitate this year, it will be kept under review with discussion to continue 

as to how it can be implemented in a fair manner. 

Next Meeting 

The meeting ended at 21:30 with the next meeting set for Thursday 17th May at Broadbottom CC 

  

mailto:dccljuniorsec@btinternet.com
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Appendix 1 

  


